Cragin Kitchen HVAC
Replacement via AZ School
Facilities Board



AZ SFB Process

* Early 2016 — District identified a deficiency in the Cragin Kitchen HVAC
system

* Building Renewal Grant Application submitted by TUSD Operations to
the AZ SFB on 6/10/2016

* Cragin Kitchen HVAC Replacement Project approved by the AZ SFB on
6/29/2016

* Mechanical Engineer plans approved by AZ SFB on 4/7/2017

* District procurement process initiated 4/2018

* TUSD Vendor recommendation for award to TUSD Board 7/24/2017
» AZ SFB Approval expected at the 8/1/2018 AZ SFB Meeting



TUSD VENDOR SELECTION PROCESS

* Public opening on 6/29/18

* 515 vendors notified

* One bidder responded

* Bid reviewed by District Project Manager

* Bid reviewed by District contracted engineer

* Single bidder determined responsive and responsible IAW AZ
State Procurement Code

* Bid award recommended to single bidder Innovative Mechanical
Systems



FUNDING

e Estimated cost $230,000 including tax and potential 10% contingency

* Entire amount expected to be funded from the AZ School Facilities
Board

* District Purchase Order/Notice to Proceed issued to vendor only upon
final approval from the AZ SFB

Questions?



